
As a father in Oregon I am deeply concerned for the future of my children. Up for discussion 
this week and to be voted on soon is Senate Bill 1583 which will to introduce sexually 
inappropriate materials into our children’s school libraries and classroom curriculum under the 
guise of an emergency order against discrimination effective as soon as the bill passes. This 
bill will supersede the authority of local school districts and force them to implement these 
materials over and against parent and school official wishes for how our children are educated 
in the public school system. If you have any inkling of protecting and preserving the innocence 
of your children please be outspoken in opposition to this bill. 


